
 
 

August 07, 2021 

To, 
General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejobhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Co-Lending Partnership to offer Gold Loans with 
Central Bank of India 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that Dhanvarsha Finvest Limited (“Company”) has 
entered into a Co-Lending Partnership with Central Bank of India (“CBOI”) for 
providing hassle free customized lending to MSME Gold loan customers.  

In this partnership, the Company will originate, service and collect on MSME gold loans 
under a joint credit and eligibility policy decided between the two entities. CBOI will 
take 80% of these loans in its own books while the Company will retain 20%.  

Definitive Agreements for the aforesaid Co-lending partnership have been executed 
between the Company and CBOI on August 07, 2021. 

This partnership will enable robust portfolio growth for both entities while offering 
customized solutions and a superior experience to the underbanked and underserved 
MSME customer. 

We request you to take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Dhanvarsha Finvest Limited  

 
Fredrick M. Pinto 
Company Secretary 
ACS No. 22085 
 

 

 


